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9th April 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

A school trip to Underwater Street - the Discovery Centre for Children in Liverpool 
has been arranged for Nursery and Reception pupils on Wednesday 25th April 2018. 

Underwater street makes learning both fun and interactive and is ideal for 
Foundation Stage and KS1. The centre covers the six areas of learning for the 
Foundation Stage it also has been highly commended for Science, Design and 
Technology and Art and Role Play. The centre has over 50 interactive exhibits, and 
the children will watch a science show and take part in a workshop.  

The children will be travelling by coach from school to Liverpool. We will be 
departing school at 8:40am therefore children need to arrive at school for 
8:30am on this day. We should hopefully arrive back at school for 3:15pm 
depending on the traffic. 

All children on school dinner will be provided with a school packed lunch. Packed 
Lunch children should bring packed lunch as normal. 

So that the trip can go ahead we are asking for a voluntary contribution from 
parents of £15.00 per child. You can logon to www.payyourschool.co.uk to pay for 
this trip, if you require log in details to pay online please call to see Miss Walls at 
the office. If paying by cash, your contribution should be posted in the red post box 
at the school office.  Please ensure you child’s name is clearly marked on the front 
of the envelope. 

If sufficient contributions are not received the trip may have to be cancelled. 

If you do not want your child to participate in this trip please speak to the class 
teacher. 

 

Yours faithfully 

Foundation Stage Teachers 


